
      
     

     

   
     

      
      

    
    

    
  

     
  

    
    

   
    

      

      

 
 

 

 

 
   

  
 

 
 

 

NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS STARTING MONDAY 
Chenango County Public Health Director Marcus Flindt has ordered the “suspension of all classroom 

and extracurricular functions with regard to all public and private schools” in the county. 
This suspension is effective from 12:00 a.m. Wednesday, March 18, 2020, until 12:00 a.m. Tuesday, 

April 14, 2020. 
That said, starting Monday, March 16, 2020, Sherburne-Earlville Central School District students WILL 

NOT come to school until the suspension is lifted. All athletic and extracurricular activities – including 
Community Swim, Girl Scouts and Sherburne Community Chorus – are also suspended during this time. 
Additionally, special education annual review meetings scheduled for Monday, March 16, 2020, will be 
rescheduled. 

SECSD will provide services and instructional materials, including devices as needed and meals to 
those who qualify. More information will follow as to the specifics of our distribution process. 

Monday, March 16, 2020, will still be a Conference Day for all staff. We will meet in the MS/HS 
Auditorium at 8:15 a.m. Monday. 

Additionally, there will be an emergency Board of Education Meeting at 6:30 p.m. Monday in the 
Sherburne-Earlville Elementary School Library Classroom. 

Again, students are not to report to school until after spring break. During this time, I strongly urge 
parents and guardians to encourage students to maintain their studies as provided by the District. I also 
encourage families to practice social distancing, avoid social gatherings, and keep personal hygiene at 
the forefront of daily routines during the next few weeks. This includes frequent handwashing, coughing 
into your elbows, disinfecting surfaces at home, and communicating with your doctor if you or a family 
member exhibits symptoms. 

We will get through this together. More information will follow. Please feel free to contact the school 
if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Eric Schnabl 
Sherburne-Earlville Central School District 
Superintendent of Schools 
schnable@seonline.org 

Monday, March 16 
* No School for Students 
* Conference Day for Staff Only (report to Auditorium at 8:15 a.m.) 
* Emergency Board of Education Meeting (SEES Library Classroom, 6:30 p.m.) 

Tuesday, March 17-Monday, April 13 
* No School for Students 

Postponed During Suspension 
~ All Spring Sports (no practices or games) 
~ Community Swim 
~ Girl Scouts 
~ Sherburne Community Chorus 
~ Special Education Annual Reviews 
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